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GOOD HUSTLE AT MADELINE BERTRAND!
MADELINE BERTRAND:  We had a strong turnout for a wonderful day to hike.  Special thanks 

to Jay, Kathy, Larry and Gary for all their help!

POTATO CREEK:  Our next training hike will be this Saturday, May 17 at Potato Creek State 
Park located off IN-4 just 3.4 miles east of North Liberty and southwest of South Bend.  The hike will 
start at 9:00AM and distances ranging from 6.0 to 13.0 miles will be offered.  There will be no Jog Pot 
as we pay at the entrance booth  [Entrance fee: $7 Indiana, $9 others].  A short hike briefing and the start 
will be at the Boat Rental parking lot (just south of the Beach Parking lot).  The rehydration station will 
be announced at the start.  [Course maps will go out by Friday afternoon.]

DIRECTIONS:  Potato Creek State Park, 25601 State Road 4, North Liberty, IN (left after 
entrance booth, go about 4 miles, right into Boat Rental parking lot.)

UP NORTH:  ACTION ITEM – The first trip assignment invitations went out in emails May 13 
offering spots on both trips.  Please reply, if you have not already (about 50% have replied), to that 
email and confirm that you accept or not.  [see Spectacular Up North web page for trip details]  We 
hope to finalize the list for both trips by next week.
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